
  From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 1 May 2018 11:01 AM 
To: 'Jim Eager' 

Cc: Michal.Roucek@ablawyers.com.au; Nigel Ward; Michael Wright; 'Robert Seals' 
Subject: RE: Langdale Consultants Pty Ltd trading as Langdale - Fair Work Commission 

 
Dear Mr Eager,  
 
Re: C2013/6333 – Application by IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order  
 
I refer to your attached letter and email below.  
 
We confirm that the documents produced by Langdale Consultants Pty Ltd have been received and 
have been inspected by ABL. Accordingly, you are not required to attend the Hearing today at 
4.00pm.   
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ammy Lewis 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Jim Eager [mailto:jimeager@eagerlaw.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 1 May 2018 10:14 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Michal.Roucek@ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: Langdale Consultants Pty Ltd trading as Langdale - Fair Work Commission 

 
Dear Associate, 
  
Please see letter attached concerning production of documents by Langdale Consultants Pty Limited. 
  
Regards. 
  
Jim Eager 
EAGERLAW 
Legal Practitioner Director 
James Eager Lawyer Pty Limited  
Level 8, 
65 York Street 
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Sydney NSW 2000  
Ph 02 8215 1545 
M 0404 821 466 
  
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standard Legislation.  Legal practitioners 
employed by Eagerlaw are members of the scheme. 
  
PLEASE NOTE This email and any attachments may be confidential information and subject to client 
legal privilege or copyright.  If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of 
this email is unauthorized.  If you have received this in error, please telephone us. THANK YOU 
  
 


